
     The Magic Circular 
    FEBRUARY MEETING 

 3rd Monday of the Month 
      18th February 2013 meeting at THE MAGIC ZONE. 

25 Michellan Court Bayswater Melway Map 64 A4. 

Member Entry-FREE – Guests-$5 
7:00.pm. Social chat, Library access, Workshop. 7:30.pm. Meeting starts. 7:45.pm. 

Harmony.  10.00.pm. Close. 

*Special This Month: What’s New? 
 

President’s Report 
As we had no meeting in January there is nothing much to report.  Our convention is in June and the bookings are coming in slower 
than expected.  If we don't get the numbers to cover cost for our three lectures then it may be cancelled   it would be a pity, so jump 
on board and register.  
  
The line up that performed in Harmony in our December meeting were: 
  
 Alan Sloggett 
  
Joseph Semerjian 
  
Roger Watson 
  
George Kechichian 
  
Gary Johnson 
  
Richard Wibberley 
  
Well done to all for performing and I was the winner. Many thanks to Graham for providing me with the names of who performed.  
  
See you all next meeting 
  
Alan Sloggett 

 

 

 

Convention News 

 

Plans for the convention are well on track and we are looking forward to seeing all of the Magic Circle  Club celebrate 

their 75
th
. 

There are still many places available and the cost of the weekend has been reduced to $160 per person.  We need 

people to help in some small way over the weekend and your assistance will be appreciated.   

Firstly to reduce the costs all volunteer work will be unpaid and whether you want to perform, emcee, or give out name 

badges for example, it will be unpaid and will not come out of your registration.  The more people who contribute the 

less the burden on everyone.   

We are looking for emcees and hosts for competitions and public events.  The banquet may need a sub committee to 

oversee proceedings.  Would anyone like to perform. John Cairns is organizing the auction and he may need assistance.  

Any Magic Circle Club ex-presidents may need contacting and you may wish to promote the club or show old film 

reels for example. 

Do you want to put on a Public Show at The Magic Zone in early April say to raise funds for the Convention.  I am 

happy to donate time and amenities free of charge to Magic Circle.   

I trust that there is sufficient enthusiasm from the grass roots to ensure that our convention is one to remember.  If you 

want to help contact me on 9729818 or send me an email info@themagiczone.com.au  

Thank-You 

Richard Wibberley 
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Something on your mind? 
The MCV newsletter is always interested in getting new stories and articles to publish. If anyone wants anything put in the 
newsletter, please feel free to email it to the editor and we will find a special spot, just for you. 

 

This newsletter has been compiled by Joel Waldron. Photos by Graeme McKenzie. 

 

2012 - 2013 Committee. 

President: Alan Sloggett  

Treasurer:  Jane de Boer 5983-0104 0401-138-230 

Secretary:  George Kechichian  

Vice-President:  Joel Waldron  0459-044-059 

Committee: 

(Inner Guard): Graeme McKenzie   

John Bowen              Caryl Bowen            Dennis Walsh            Duck Nguyen             Felix Lee          Laurie Kelly             

 Website Master:  Felix Lee 

Mailing Address:  John Bowen. 71 Jolimont Road, Forest Hill, 3131. 

Editor:        Joel Waldron News Ideas Welcomed mcvnews@hotmail.com 
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